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The Third (Gaudete) Sunday of Advent 2020 

RE: Weekly Update for all parents      

Rejoice in the Lord always, and again I say rejoice! 
 
Good news!  The Government have announced a change in the days that people need to isolate for (down 
from 14 to 10).  This means that our three bubbles which are at home should return to school. 
 
Year 1 – please come back from Monday 14th December 
 
Year 6  - from Tuesday 15th December 
 
Year 4 – for Friday 18th December (8:35am to 1:45pm) 
 
What good news and what a great way to end the term!  We’ve missed all of the children being in school! 
 
Christmas lunch for children is this Wednesday and children can wear a Christmas jumper over their 
school uniform.  Please book the meal via parent pay, the menu there won’t change but it will be roast 
turkey and trimmings instead of roast chicken. 
 
From Monday the morning temperature checks will take place inside, this is because our head thermometers 
(which are medically certified) struggle to take a reading in cold weather.  If there’s a problem the office will ring 
you as soon as possible and ask you to collect your child. 
 
 
Here are the timings for the end of term.  We close early on the last days of term and it’s normal uniform as 
Kick London are not in. 
 
11:45am Nursery 1:35pm Y1&2  1:45pm Y3&4  1:55pm Y5 2pm Reception and Y6  
 
 
F Marsh 
 
Headteacher 


